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Dear Scientist! 

FORAMS 2022, the next International Symposium on Foraminifera, has been postponed to 2023 due to 

still ongoing pandemic conditions: therefore, it is now labelled as FORAMS 2023. The symposium 

will be held from June 26th to June 30th 2023. 

It is our wish to pursue an “in attendance” conference and meeting and we do not wish to switch into a fully 
online one. Perugia (Italy) will be still our venue as previously planned. 

The website URL will remain the same to minimize the changes and all deadlines have been simply 
postponed by one year. 

Please check the website www.forams2022.it which has been online for two years now; it contains all 

necessary information for the time being and will be updated with more pages in the next months. 

So far you can explore the venue we have selected, the availability of sponsorships, the organizing and the 
scientific committees, all deadlines, all open calls, and more things for you to discover! 

We remind you here below all new deadlines. Please note that you can already submit your 

fieldtrip proposal as well as your session proposal. Check the website for more information or 
contact us by email. 

DEADLINES CONFERENCE SCHEDULE 
call for field trips: 31/12/2021 
call for sessions: 30/08/2022 
early bird registration: 31/12/2022 
field trip registration: 28/02/2023 
abstract submission: 1/04/2023 
late payment:01/04/2023 
preferred hotel booking: 1/04/2023 
conference program published on 15/05/2023 

Pre-conference excursion at Bottaccione: 26/06/2023 
    Icebraker party Sunday 25/06/2023 

   FORAMS2022 Conference: 26/6/2023 - 30/6/2023 
    post conference excursions: from 1/07/2023 

 

 

Please, consider becoming a SPONSOR! We already got some amazing Sponsors, but we do 

welcome more. The more we have, the greater and cheaper will be the event, especially for our young fellow 
students! Please feel free to contact us for more details and check our PayPal DONATE NOW link. 

Please spread this newsletter to all those you think might be interested to join and make sure you are 
registered to our mailing list! Of course, if you have received this email from us, then you are already on the 
mailing list, so you are all set to go! 

Hope to see you in Perugia in 2023! 

The organising Committee: 

Antonino Briguglio, Giulia Margaritelli, Cesare Andrea Papazzoni, Maria Rose Petrizzo, Roberto Rettori 

 
Contact us at forams2022@gmail.com 


